
We had a great week! 

This week we started learning about 
nature!  We talked about what we might 

see outside this time of year.

For craft time, we continued learning about 
nature by making squirrels, acorns, 

hedgehogs and nature crowns. 

Miss Katie came in for Music this week.  
The kiddos had fun learning a new 

Thanksgiving song called, “Tommy Turkey”.

On Wednesday, Miss Ilia and Charlotte 
came in to visit. The kiddos really enjoyed 
playing in our feed the squirrel center with 

them. 

On Thursday, Miss Kayla came in for Acro.  
We always have fun dancing and practicing 

our tumbles with her.

Some of the stories we read this week 
were:

The Secret Life of Squirrels, Let It Fall, 
Hedgehugs, Nuts, and Voices Are Not for 

Yelling.

 This  month we will be learning about the
color brown and the square shape.

 

Pre-K 2 Newsletter  
November 6th – 9th

Reminders

November 10th 
No School

November 14th 
Parent Teacher 

Conferences

November 17th 
Scholastic Book 

Orders Due

November 23rd & 24th 
No School

December 8th 
Field Trip


